The Usefulness Of Useless Knowledge
As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience about lesson, amusement, as
skillfully as covenant can be gotten by just checking out a book the usefulness
of useless knowledge afterward it is not directly done, you could take even
more a propos this life, more or less the world.
We present you this proper as skillfully as easy pretension to get those all.
We manage to pay for the usefulness of useless knowledge and numerous book
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. along with them is
this the usefulness of useless knowledge that can be your partner.
(Il)logical Knowledge Management Beverly Weed-Schertzer 2020-09-21 In finding
the logical by way of the illogical in Knowledge Management strategy, this book
highlights key challenges and opportunities for businesses looking to improving
the efficacy and extent of their knowledge management infrastructure.
Democracy and Education John Dewey 1916 John Dewey's Democracy and Education:
An Introduction to the Philosophy of Education seeks to both critique and
further the educational philosophies espoused by both Rousseau and Plato. Dewey
found that Rousseau's ideas overemphasized the individual, whereas Plato's did
the same with the society that the individual lived in. Dewey felt this
distinction to be a false one, seeing the formation of our minds as a communal
process, like Vygotsky did ...
How To Win Friends And Influence People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How to Win
Friends and Influence People" is one of the first best-selling self-help books
ever published. It can enable you to make friends quickly and easily, help you
to win people to your way of thinking, increase your influence, your prestige,
your ability to get things done, as well as enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Twelve Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out
of a mental rut, give you new thoughts, new visions, new ambitions._x000D_
Enable you to make friends quickly and easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win people to your way of thinking._x000D_
Increase your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done._x000D_
Enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Increase your earning
power._x000D_ Make you a better salesman, a better executive._x000D_ Help you
to handle complaints, avoid arguments, keep your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of psychology easy for you to
apply in your daily contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse enthusiasm among your
associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was an American writer and
lecturer and the developer of famous courses in self-improvement, salesmanship,
corporate training, public speaking, and interpersonal skills. Born into
poverty on a farm in Missouri, he was the author of How to Win Friends and
Influence People (1936), a massive bestseller that remains popular
today._x000D_
How to Find Fulfilling Work Roman Krznaric 2013-04-23 THE SCHOOL OF LIFE IS
DEDICATED TO EXPLORING LIFE'S BIG QUESTIONS IN HIGHLY-PORTABLE PAPERBACKS,
FEATURING FRENCH FLAPS AND DECKLE EDGES, THAT THE NEW YORK TIMES CALLS
"DAMNABLY CUTE." WE DON'T HAVE ALL THE ANSWERS, BUT WE WILL DIRECT YOU TOWARDS
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A VARIETY OF USEFUL IDEAS THAT ARE GUARANTEED TO STIMULATE, PROVOKE, AND
CONSOLE. A practical and inspirational guide to examining your career and
deciding whether it truly makes you happy—this book will show you the steps it
takes to find a job that truly makes you thrive. The desire for fulfilling work
is one of the great aspirations of our age. This book reveals explores the
competing claims we face for money, status, and meaning in our lives. Drawing
on wisdom from a variety of disciplines, cultural thinker Roman Krznaric sets
out a practical guide to negotiating the labyrinth of choices, overcoming fear
of change, and finding a career in which you thrive. Overturning a century of
traditional thought about career change, Krznaric reveals just what it takes to
find life-enhancing work
The Social Construction of Reality Peter L. Berger 2011-04-26 The classic work
that redefined the sociology of knowledge and has inspired a generation of
philosophers and thinkers In this seminal book, Peter L. Berger and Thomas
Luckmann examine how knowledge forms and how it is preserved and altered within
a society. Unlike earlier theorists and philosophers, Berger and Luckmann go
beyond intellectual history and focus on commonsense, everyday knowledge—the
proverbs, morals, values, and beliefs shared among ordinary people. When first
published in 1966, this systematic, theoretical treatise introduced the term
social construction,effectively creating a new thought and transforming Western
philosophy.
A Book for All Readers Ainsworth Rand Spofford 1900
The Usefulness of the Useless Nuccio Ordine 2017-02-21 “A little masterpiece of
originality and clarity.”—George Steiner “A necessary book.”—Roberto Saviano “A
wonderful little book that will delight you.”—François Busnel International
Best Seller / Now in English for the First Time In this thought-provoking and
extremely timely work, Nuccio Ordine convincingly argues for the utility of
useless knowledge and against the contemporary fixation on utilitarianism—for
the fundamental importance of the liberal arts and against the damage caused by
their neglect. Inspired by the reflections of great philosophers and writers
(e.g., Plato, Dante, Montaigne, Shakespeare, Borges, and Calvino), Ordine
reveals how the obsession for material goods and the cult of utility ultimately
wither the spirit, jeopardizing not only schools and universities, art, and
creativity, but also our most fundamental values—human dignity, love, and
truth. Also included is Abraham Flexner’s 1939 essay “The Usefulness of Useless
Knowledge,” which originally prompted Ordine to write this book. Flexner—a
founder and the first director of the Institute for Advanced Study in
Princeton—offers an impassioned defense of curiosity-driven research and
learning.
The Half-Life of Facts Samuel Arbesman 2013-08-27 New insights from the science
of science Facts change all the time. Smoking has gone from doctor recommended
to deadly. We used to think the Earth was the center of the universe and that
the brontosaurus was a real dinosaur. In short, what we know about the world is
constantly changing. Samuel Arbesman shows us how knowledge in most fields
evolves systematically and predictably, and how this evolution unfolds in a
fascinating way that can have a powerful impact on our lives. He takes us
through a wide variety of fields, including those that change quickly, over the
course of a few years, or over the span of centuries.
A Crack in Creation Jennifer Doudna 2018-06-14 A handful of discoveries have
changed the course of human history. This book is about the most recent and
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potentially the most powerful and dangerous of them all. It is an invention
that allows us to rewrite the genetic code that shapes and controls all living
beings with astonishing accuracy and ease. Thanks to it, the dreams of genetic
manipulation have become a stark reality: the power to cure disease and
alleviate suffering, to create new sources of food and energy, as well as to
re-design any species, including humans, for our own ends. Jennifer Doudna is
the co-inventor of this technology - known as CRISPR - and a scientist of
worldwide renown. Writing with fellow researcher Samuel Sternberg, here she
provides the definitive account of her discovery, explaining how this wondrous
invention works and what it is capable of. She also asks us to consider what
our new-found power means: how do we enjoy its unprecedented benefits while
avoiding its equally unprecedented dangers? The future of humankind - and of
all life on Earth - is at stake. This book is an essential guide to the path
that now lies ahead.
Make It Stick Peter C. Brown 2014-04-14 Discusses the best methods of learning,
describing how rereading and rote repetition are counterproductive and how such
techniques as self-testing, spaced retrieval, and finding additional layers of
information in new material can enhance learning.
Superlative MATTHEW D. LAPLANTE 2019-04-30 2019 Foreword Indie Silver Award
Winner for Science Welcome to the biggest, fastest, deadliest science book
you'll ever read. The world's largest land mammal could help us end cancer. The
fastest bird is showing us how to solve a century-old engineering mystery. The
oldest tree is giving us insights into climate change. The loudest whale is
offering clues about the impact of solar storms. For a long time, scientists
ignored superlative life forms as outliers. Increasingly, though, researchers
are coming to see great value in studying plants and animals that exist on the
outermost edges of the bell curve. As it turns out, there's a lot of value in
paying close attention to the "oddballs" nature has to offer. Go for a swim
with a ghost shark, the slowest-evolving creature known to humankind, which is
teaching us new ways to think about immunity. Get to know the axolotl, which
has the longest-known genome and may hold the secret to cellular regeneration.
Learn about Monorhaphis chuni, the oldest discovered animal, which is providing
insights into the connection between our terrestrial and aquatic worlds.
Superlative is the story of extreme evolution, and what we can learn from it
about ourselves, our planet, and the cosmos. It's a tale of crazy-fast cheetahs
and super-strong beetles, of microbacteria and enormous plants, of whip-smart
dolphins and killer snakes. This book will inspire you to change the way you
think about the world and your relationship to everything in it.
Failure Stuart Firestein 2016 In his sequel to Ignorance (Oxford University
Press, 2012), Stuart Firestein shows us that the scientific enterprise is
riddled with mistakes and errors - and that this is a good thing! Failure: Why
Science Is So Successful delves into the origins of scientific research as a
process that relies upon trial and error, one which inevitably results in a
hefty dose of failure.
The Books in My Life Henry Miller 1969 In this unique work, Henry Miller gives
an utterly candid and self-revealing account of the reading he did during his
formative years.
The Usefulness of Useless Knowledge Abraham Flexner 2017-02-06 A short,
provocative book about why "useless" science often leads to humanity's greatest
technological breakthroughs A forty-year tightening of funding for scientific
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research has meant that resources are increasingly directed toward applied or
practical outcomes, with the intent of creating products of immediate value. In
such a scenario, it makes sense to focus on the most identifiable and urgent
problems, right? Actually, it doesn't. In his classic essay "The Usefulness of
Useless Knowledge," Abraham Flexner, the founding director of the Institute for
Advanced Study in Princeton and the man who helped bring Albert Einstein to the
United States, describes a great paradox of scientific research. The search for
answers to deep questions, motivated solely by curiosity and without concern
for applications, often leads not only to the greatest scientific discoveries
but also to the most revolutionary technological breakthroughs. In short, no
quantum mechanics, no computer chips. This brief book includes Flexner's
timeless 1939 essay alongside a new companion essay by Robbert Dijkgraaf, the
Institute's current director, in which he shows that Flexner's defense of the
value of "the unobstructed pursuit of useless knowledge" may be even more
relevant today than it was in the early twentieth century. Dijkgraaf describes
how basic research has led to major transformations in the past century and
explains why it is an essential precondition of innovation and the first step
in social and cultural change. He makes the case that society can achieve
deeper understanding and practical progress today and tomorrow only by truly
valuing and substantially funding the curiosity-driven "pursuit of useless
knowledge" in both the sciences and the humanities.
Social Science Research Anol Bhattacherjee 2012-04-01 This book is designed to
introduce doctoral and graduate students to the process of conducting
scientific research in the social sciences, business, education, public health,
and related disciplines. It is a one-stop, comprehensive, and compact source
for foundational concepts in behavioral research, and can serve as a standalone text or as a supplement to research readings in any doctoral seminar or
research methods class. This book is currently used as a research text at
universities on six continents and will shortly be available in nine different
languages.
You Can Do Anything George Anders 2017-08-08 In a tech-dominated world, the
most needed degrees are the most surprising: the liberal arts Did you take the
right classes in college? Will your major help you get the right job offers?
For more than a decade, the national spotlight has focused on science and
engineering as the only reliable choice for finding a successful post-grad
career. Our destinies have been reduced to a caricature: learn to write
computer code or end up behind a counter, pouring coffee. Quietly, though, a
different path to success has been taking shape. In YOU CAN DO ANYTHING, George
Anders explains the remarkable power of a liberal arts education - and the ways
it can open the door to thousands of cutting-edge jobs every week. The key
insight: curiosity, creativity, and empathy aren't unruly traits that must be
reined in. You can be yourself, as an English major, and thrive in sales. You
can segue from anthropology into the booming new field of user research; from
classics into management consulting, and from philosophy into high-stakes
investing. At any stage of your career, you can bring a humanist's grace to our
rapidly evolving high-tech future. And if you know how to attack the job
market, your opportunities will be vast. In this book, you will learn why
resume-writing is fading in importance and why "telling your story" is taking
its place. You will learn how to create jobs that don't exist yet, and to
translate your campus achievements into a new style of expression that will
make employers' eyes light up. You will discover why people who start in
eccentric first jobs - and then make their own luck - so often race ahead of
peers whose post-college hunt focuses only on security and starting pay. You
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will be ready for anything.
Nicomachean Ethics Aristotle 2021-11-13 Nicomachean Ethics Aristotle - The
Nicomachean Ethics is one of Aristotle's most widely read and influential
works. Ideas central to ethics—that happiness is the end of human endeavor,
that moral virtue is formed through action and habituation, and that good
action requires prudence—found their most powerful proponent in the person
medieval scholars simply called "the Philosopher." Drawing on their intimate
knowledge of Aristotle's thought, Robert C. Bartlett and Susan D. Collins have
produced here an English-language translation of the Ethics that is as
remarkably faithful to the original as it is graceful in its rendering.
Aristotle is well known for the precision with which he chooses his words, and
in this elegant translation his work has found its ideal match. Bartlett and
Collins provide copious notes and a glossary providing context and further
explanation for students, as well as an introduction and a substantial
interpretive essay that sketch central arguments of the work and the seminal
place of Aristotle's Ethics in his political philosophy as a whole. The
Nicomachean Ethics has engaged the serious interest of readers across centuries
and civilizations—of peoples ancient, medieval, and modern; pagan, Christian,
Muslim, and Jewish—and this new edition will take its place as the standard
English-language translation.
What's the Use? Sara Ahmed 2019-10-25 Continuing the work she began in The
Promise of Happiness and Willful Subjects by taking up a single word and
following its historical, intellectual, and political significance, Sara Ahmed
explores how use operates as an organizing concept, technology of control, and
tool for diversity work.
How the World Really Works Vaclav Smil 2022-05-10 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER “A new masterpiece from one of my favorite authors… [How The World
Really Works] is a compelling and highly readable book that leaves readers with
the fundamental grounding needed to help solve the world’s toughest
challenges.”—Bill Gates “Provocative but perceptive . . . You can agree or
disagree with Smil—accept or doubt his ‘just the facts’ posture—but you
probably shouldn’t ignore him.”—The Washington Post An essential analysis of
the modern science and technology that makes our twenty-first century lives
possible—a scientist's investigation into what science really does, and does
not, accomplish. We have never had so much information at our fingertips and
yet most of us don’t know how the world really works. This book explains seven
of the most fundamental realities governing our survival and prosperity. From
energy and food production, through our material world and its globalization,
to risks, our environment and its future, How the World Really Works offers a
much-needed reality check—because before we can tackle problems effectively, we
must understand the facts. In this ambitious and thought-provoking book we see,
for example, that globalization isn’t inevitable—the foolishness of allowing 70
per cent of the world’s rubber gloves to be made in just one factory became
glaringly obvious in 2020—and that our societies have been steadily increasing
their dependence on fossil fuels, such that any promises of decarbonization by
2050 are a fairy tale. For example, each greenhouse-grown supermarket-bought
tomato has the equivalent of five tablespoons of diesel embedded in its
production, and we have no way of producing steel, cement or plastics at
required scales without huge carbon emissions. Ultimately, Smil answers the
most profound question of our age: are we irrevocably doomed or is a brighter
utopia ahead? Compelling, data-rich and revisionist, this wonderfully broad,
interdisciplinary guide finds faults with both extremes. Looking at the world
the-usefulness-of-useless-knowledge

5/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 8, 2022 by guest

through this quantitative lens reveals hidden truths that change the way we see
our past, present and uncertain future.
The Value of the Humanities Helen Small 2013-10-04 The Value of the Humanities
provides a critical account of the principal arguments used to defend the value
of the Humanities. The claims considered are: that the Humanities study the
meaning-making practices of culture, and bring to their work a distinctive
understanding of what constitutes knowledge and understanding; that, though
useful to society in many ways, they remain laudably at odds with, or at a
remove from, instrumental use value; that they contribute to human happiness;
that they are a force for democracy; and that they are a good in themselves, to
be valued 'for their own sake'. Engaging closely with contemporary literary and
philosophical work in the field from the UK and US, Helen Small distinguishes
between arguments that retain strong Victorian roots (Mill on happiness; Arnold
on use value) and those that have developed or been substantially altered
since. Unlike many works in this field, The Value of the Humanities is not a
polemic or a manifesto. Its purpose is to explore the grounds for each
argument, and to test its validity for the present day. Tough-minded, alert to
changing historical conditions for argument and changing styles of rhetoric, it
promises to sharpen the terms of the public debate.
Equipment for Living Kenneth Burke 2010-03-10 Equipment for Living: The
Literary Reviews of Kenneth Burke is the largest collection of Burke's book
reviews, most of them reprinted here for the first time. In these reviews, as
he engages famous works of poetry, fiction, criticism, and social science from
the early 20th century, Burke demonstrates the prominent methods and interests
of his influential career.
Why Education Is Useless Daniel Cottom 2013-04-09 Education is useless because
it destroys our common sense, because it isolates us from the rest of humanity,
because it hardens our hearts and swells our heads. Bookish persons have long
been subjects of suspicion and contempt and nowhere more so, perhaps, than in
the United States during the past twenty years. Critics of education point to
the Nazism of Martin Heidegger, for example, to assert the inhumanity of highly
learned people; they contend that an oppressive form of identity politics has
taken over the academy and complain that the art world has been overrun by
culturally privileged elitists. There are always, it seems, far more reasons to
disparage the ivory tower than to honor it. The uselessness of education,
particularly in the humanities, is a pervasive theme in Western cultural
history. With wit and precision, Why Education Is Useless engages those who
attack learning by focusing on topics such as the nature of humanity, love,
beauty, and identity as well as academic scandals, identity politics,
multiculturalism, and the corporatization of academe. Asserting that hostility
toward education cannot be dismissed as the reaction of barbarians, fools, and
nihilists, Daniel Cottom brings a fresh perspective to all these topics while
still making the debates about them comprehensible to those who are not
academic insiders. A brilliant and provocative work of cultural argument and
analysis, Why Education Is Useless brings in materials from literature,
philosophy, art, film, and other fields and proceeds from the assumption that
hostility to education is an extremely complex phenomenon, both historically
and in contemporary American life. According to Cottom, we must understand the
perdurable appeal of this antagonism if we are to have any chance of
recognizing its manifestations—and countering them. Ranging in reference from
Montaigne to George Bush, from Sappho to Timothy McVeigh, Why Education Is
Useless is a lively investigation of a notion that has persisted from antiquity
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through the Renaissance and into the modern era, when the debate over the
relative advantages of a liberal and a useful education first arose. Facing
head on the conception of utility articulated in the nineteenth century by John
Stuart Mill, and directly opposing the hostile conceptions of inutility that
have been popularized in recent decades by such ideologues as Allan Bloom,
Harold Bloom, and John Ellis, Cottom contends that education must indeed be
"useless" if it is to be worthy of its name.
FoolÕs Gold Mark Y. Herring 2009-08-12 This work skeptically explores the
notion that the internet will soon obviate any need for traditional print-based
academic libraries. It makes a case for the library’s staying power in the face
of technological advancements (television, microfilm, and CD-ROM’s were all
once predicted as the contemporary library’s heir-apparent), and devotes
individual chapters to the pitfalls and prevarications of popular search
engines, e-books, and the mass digitization of traditional print material.
Don't Go Back to School Kio Stark 2013 A handbook for independent learners
based on 100 ethnographic interviews, with guidance, how-to, and interviewee
stories.
Knowledge for Sale Lawrence Busch 2017-02-10 How free-market fundamentalists
have shifted the focus of higher education to competition, metrics, consumer
demand, and return on investment, and why we should change this. A new
philosophy of higher education has taken hold in institutions around the world.
Its supporters disavow the pursuit of knowledge for its own sake and argue that
the only knowledge worth pursuing is that with more or less immediate market
value. Every other kind of learning is downgraded, its budget cut. In Knowledge
for Sale, Lawrence Busch challenges this market-driven approach. The rationale
for the current thinking, Busch explains, comes from neoliberal economics,
which calls for reorganizing society around the needs of the market. The
market-influenced changes to higher education include shifting the cost of
education from the state to the individual, turning education from a public
good to a private good subject to consumer demand; redefining higher education
as a search for the highest-paying job; and turning scholarly research into a
competition based on metrics including number of citations and value of grants.
Students, administrators, and scholars have begun to think of themselves as
economic actors rather than seekers of knowledge. Arguing for active resistance
to this takeover, Busch urges us to burst the neoliberal bubble, to imagine a
future not dictated by the market, a future in which there is a more educated
citizenry and in which the old dichotomies—market and state, nature and
culture, and equality and liberty—break down. In this future, universities
value learning and not training, scholarship grapples with society's most
pressing problems rather than quick fixes for corporate interests, and
democracy is enriched by its educated and engaged citizens.
The American College Abraham Flexner 1908
The Hall of Uselessness Simon Leys 2013-07-30 An NYRB Classics Original Simon
Leys is a Renaissance man for the era of globalization. A distinguished scholar
of classical Chinese art and literature and one of the first Westerners to
recognize the appalling toll of Mao’s Cultural Revolution, Leys also writes
with unfailing intelligence, seriousness, and bite about European art,
literature, history, and politics and is an unflinching observer of the way we
live now. The Hall of Uselessness is the most extensive collection of Leys’s
essays to be published to date. In it, he addresses subjects ranging from the
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Chinese attitude to the past to the mysteries of Belgium and Belgitude; offers
portraits of André Gide and Zhou Enlai; takes on Roland Barthes and Christopher
Hitchens; broods on the Cambodian genocide; reflects on the spell of the sea;
and writes with keen appreciation about writers as different as Victor Hugo,
Evelyn Waugh, and Georges Simenon. Throughout, The Hall of Uselessness is
marked with the deep knowledge, skeptical intelligence, and passionate
conviction that have made Simon Leys one of the most powerful essayists of our
time.
Understanding Ignorance Daniel R. Denicola 2018-09-04 An exploration of what we
can know about what we don't know: why ignorance is more than simply a lack of
knowledge. Ignorance is trending. Politicians boast, “I'm not a scientist.”
Angry citizens object to a proposed state motto because it is in Latin, and
“This is America, not Mexico or Latin America.” Lack of experience, not
expertise, becomes a credential. Fake news and repeated falsehoods are accepted
and shape firm belief. Ignorance about American government and history is so
alarming that the ideal of an informed citizenry now seems quaint. Conspiracy
theories and false knowledge thrive. This may be the Information Age, but we do
not seem to be well informed. In this book, philosopher Daniel DeNicola
explores ignorance—its abundance, its endurance, and its consequences. DeNicola
aims to understand ignorance, which seems at first paradoxical. How can the
unknown become known—and still be unknown? But he argues that ignorance is more
than a lack or a void, and that it has dynamic and complex interactions with
knowledge. Taking a broadly philosophical approach, DeNicola examines many
forms of ignorance, using the metaphors of ignorance as place, boundary, limit,
and horizon. He treats willful ignorance and describes the culture in which
ignorance becomes an ideological stance. He discusses the ethics of ignorance,
including the right not to know, considers the supposed virtues of ignorance,
and concludes that there are situations in which ignorance is morally good.
Ignorance is neither pure nor simple. It is both an accusation and a defense
(“You are ignorant!” “Yes, but I didn't know!”). Its practical effects range
from the inconsequential to the momentous. It is a scourge, but, DeNicola
argues daringly, it may also be a refuge, a value, even an accompaniment to
virtue.
The Usefulness of Useless Knowledge Abraham Flexner 2017-02-21 A short,
provocative book about why "useless" science often leads to humanity's greatest
technological breakthroughs A forty-year tightening of funding for scientific
research has meant that resources are increasingly directed toward applied or
practical outcomes, with the intent of creating products of immediate value. In
such a scenario, it makes sense to focus on the most identifiable and urgent
problems, right? Actually, it doesn't. In his classic essay "The Usefulness of
Useless Knowledge," Abraham Flexner, the founding director of the Institute for
Advanced Study in Princeton and the man who helped bring Albert Einstein to the
United States, describes a great paradox of scientific research. The search for
answers to deep questions, motivated solely by curiosity and without concern
for applications, often leads not only to the greatest scientific discoveries
but also to the most revolutionary technological breakthroughs. In short, no
quantum mechanics, no computer chips. This brief book includes Flexner's
timeless 1939 essay alongside a new companion essay by Robbert Dijkgraaf, the
Institute's current director, in which he shows that Flexner's defense of the
value of "the unobstructed pursuit of useless knowledge" may be even more
relevant today than it was in the early twentieth century. Dijkgraaf describes
how basic research has led to major transformations in the past century and
explains why it is an essential precondition of innovation and the first step
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in social and cultural change. He makes the case that society can achieve
deeper understanding and practical progress today and tomorrow only by truly
valuing and substantially funding the curiosity-driven "pursuit of useless
knowledge" in both the sciences and the humanities.
Brave Genius Sean B. Carroll 2014-09-23 The never-before-told account of the
intersection of some of the most insightful minds of the 20th century, and a
fascinating look at how war, resistance, and friendship can catalyze genius. In
the spring of 1940, the aspiring but unknown writer Albert Camus and budding
scientist Jacques Monod were quietly pursuing ordinary, separate lives in
Paris. After the German invasion and occupation of France, each joined the
Resistance to help liberate the country from the Nazis and ascended to
prominent, dangerous roles. After the war and through twists of circumstance,
they became friends, and through their passionate determination and rare talent
they emerged as leading voices of modern literature and biology, each receiving
the Nobel Prize in their respective fields. Drawing upon a wealth of previously
unpublished and unknown material gathered over several years of research, Brave
Genius tells the story of how each man endured the most terrible episode of the
twentieth century and then blossomed into extraordinarily creative and engaged
individuals. It is a story of the transformation of ordinary lives into
exceptional lives by extraordinary events--of courage in the face of
overwhelming adversity, the flowering of creative genius, deep friendship, and
of profound concern for and insight into the human condition.
Methods for Behavioral Research Paul D. Cherulnik 2001-07-19 This core textbook
introduces psychology students to research methods. The author's principal goal
is to present methods in a way that will lend coherence to the material. He
does this by providing a meaningful framework based around Campbell and
Stanley's "threats to validity" and by organizing the book around the phases of
the research process. In addition, in his approach and via boxed features, the
author encourages and models a process of critical thinking for students.
Freedom's Laboratory Audra J. Wolfe 2020-08-04 Closing in the present day with
a discussion of the 2017 March for Science and the prospects for science and
science diplomacy in the Trump era, the book demonstrates the continued hold of
Cold War thinking on ideas about science and politics in the United States.
No More Bananas Jeroen Kraaijenbrink 2019-06-21 “Feel better, get done more and
become a nicer person” In this age of social media, fake news, individualism
and information overload, the certainties we relied on in the past are gone. In
our quest for assurance and support, the only seemingly dependable pillar left
is other people. So we look to them. But they are unsettled too. And by looking
to them, we create and perpetuate our own vicious stress-cycle. As a result, we
lose our sensible selves. And we go bananas. But there is good news. If we look
around us, there are people who withstand the collective lunacy and stay
grounded. They do something that most of us have a hard time doing: they stay
themselves. And the best news is that what they can do, you can do too. It
doesn’t require any special talents or supernatural powers. It only requires
doing. In this amiable, open and accessible book, Jeroen Kraaijenbrink takes
you on his personal journey out of Bananaland. Drawing from cognitive
psychology, martial arts, Saint Benedict, personal experience, and a wide range
of other sources, the book offers a nine-step approach with some remarkably
practical advice for keeping a cool head in the collective lunacy. “Free
yourself from the collective lunacy and reclaim your calm and sensible self”
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Useful Work Versus Useless Toil William Morris 1886
Not a Scientist: How Politicians Mistake, Misrepresent, and Utterly Mangle
Science Dave Levitan 2017-01-17 An eye-opening tour of the political tricks
that subvert scientific progress. The Butter-Up and Undercut. The Certain
Uncertainty. The Straight-Up Fabrication. Dave Levitan dismantles all of these
deceptive arguments, and many more, in this probing and hilarious examination
of the ways our elected officials attack scientific findings that conflict with
their political agendas. The next time you hear a politician say, "Well, I’m
not a scientist, but…," you’ll be ready.
Abraham Flexner: a Flawed American Icon Michael Nevins 2010-10-20 When Abraham
Flexner died in 1959 at age 92, a New York Times obituary declared, no other
American of his time contributed more to the welfare of his country and of
humanity in general. Flexners famous Report in 1910 and his subsequent work at
the Rockefeller Foundation helped transform American medical education from
crude to world leader. Later, as founding director of the Institute for
Advanced Study he attracted Albert Einstein and other luminaries to Princeton.
Notwithstanding these achievements, Flexner was hypercritical of others, often
abrasive, and his self-assurance irritated many of his colleagues to his
detriment. Moreover, he was an intellectual elitist who, like many of his
generation, either denied or ignored certain moral hazards prevalent in America
during his lifetime, including eugenics theory and institutional anti-Semitism.
In this critical analysis, Dr. Nevins distinguishes between Flexner the
progressive reformer and the humanly-flawed man himself.
The Radon Transform Ronny Ramlau 2019-06-17 In 1917, Johann Radon published his
fundamental work, where he introduced what is now called the Radon transform.
Including important contributions by several experts, this book reports on
ground-breaking developments related to the Radon transform throughout these
years, and also discusses novel mathematical research topics and applications
for the next century.
The McKinsey Way Ethan M. Rasiel 1999-02-22 "If more business books were as
useful, concise, and just plain fun to read as THE MCKINSEY WAY, the business
world would be a better place." --Julie Bick, best-selling author of ALL I
REALLY NEED TO KNOW IN BUSINESS I LEARNED AT MICROSOFT. "Enlivened by witty
anecdotes, THE MCKINSEY WAY contains valuable lessons on widely diverse topics
such as marketing, interviewing, team-building, and brainstorming." --Paul H.
Zipkin, Vice-Dean, The Fuqua School of Business It's been called "a breeding
ground for gurus." McKinsey & Company is the gold-standard consulting firm
whose alumni include titans such as "In Search of Excellence" author Tom
Peters, Harvey Golub of American Express, and Japan's Kenichi Ohmae. When
Fortune 100 corporations are stymied, it's the "McKinsey-ites" whom they call
for help. In THE MCKINSEY WAY, former McKinsey associate Ethan Rasiel lifts the
veil to show you how the secretive McKinsey works its magic, and helps you
emulate the firm's well-honed practices in problem solving, communication, and
management. He shows you how McKinsey-ites think about business problems and
how they work at solving them, explaining the way McKinsey approaches every
aspect of a task: How McKinsey recruits and molds its elite consultants; How to
"sell without selling"; How to use facts, not fear them; Techniques to jumpstart research and make brainstorming more productive; How to build and keep a
team at the top its game; Powerful presentation methods, including the famous
waterfall chart, rarely seen outside McKinsey; How to get ultimate "buy-in" to
your findings; Survival tips for working in high-pressure organizations. Both a
the-usefulness-of-useless-knowledge
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behind-the-scenes look at one of the most admired and secretive companies in
the business world and a toolkit of problem-solving techniques without peer,
THE MCKINSEY WAY is fascinating reading that empowers every business decision
maker to become a better strategic player in any organization.
The Value of Science in Space Exploration James S.J. Schwartz 2020-03-02 Space
exploration, especially the recent push for the commercialization and
militarization of space, is attracting increased attention not only from the
wider public and the private sector but also from scholars in a wide range of
disciplines. At this moment of uncertainty about the future direction of
national spaceflight programs, The Value of Science in Space Exploration
defends the idea, often overlooked, that the scientific understanding of the
Solar System is both intrinsically and instrumentally valuable. Drawing on
research from the physical sciences, social sciences, and the humanities, James
S.J. Schwartz argues further that there is truly a compelling obligation to
improve upon our scientific understanding-including our understanding of space
environments-and that there exists a corresponding duty to engage in the
scientific exploration of the Solar System. After outlining the underpinning
epistemological debates, Schwartz tackles how this obligation affects the way
we should approach some of the major questions of contemporary space science
and policy: Is there a need for environmental preservation in space? Should
humans try to establish settlements on the Moon, Mars, or elsewhere in the
Solar System, and if so, how? In answering these questions, Schwartz parleys
with recent work in science policy and social philosophy of science to
characterize the instrumental value of scientific research, identifying space
research as a particularly effective generator of new knowledge. Additionally,
whereas planetary protection policies are currently employed to prevent
biological contamination only of sites of interest in the search for
extraterrestrial life, Schwartz contends that all sites of interest to space
science ought to be protected. Meanwhile, both space resource exploitation,
such as lunar or asteroid mining, and human space settlement would result in
extensive disruption or destruction of pristine space environments. The overall
ethical value of these environments in the production of new knowledge and
understanding is greater than their value as commercial or real commodities,
and thus confirms that the exploitation and settlement of space should be
avoided until the scientific community develops an adequate understanding of
these environments. At a time when it is particularly pertinent to consider the
ways in which space exploration might help solve some of the world's ethical
and resource-driven concerns, The Value of Science in Space Exploration is a
thought-provoking and much-needed examination into the world of space.
Bullshit Jobs David Graeber 2019-05-07 From bestselling writer David Graeber—“a
master of opening up thought and stimulating debate” (Slate)—a powerful
argument against the rise of meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their
consequences. Does your job make a meaningful contribution to the world? In the
spring of 2013, David Graeber asked this question in a playful, provocative
essay titled “On the Phenomenon of Bullshit Jobs.” It went viral. After one
million online views in seventeen different languages, people all over the
world are still debating the answer. There are hordes of people—HR consultants,
communication coordinators, telemarketing researchers, corporate lawyers—whose
jobs are useless, and, tragically, they know it. These people are caught in
bullshit jobs. Graeber explores one of society’s most vexing and deeply felt
concerns, indicting among other villains a particular strain of finance
capitalism that betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from Keynes to
Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The New Yorker), Bullshit Jobs gives
the-usefulness-of-useless-knowledge
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individuals, corporations, and societies permission to undergo a shift in
values, placing creative and caring work at the center of our culture. This
book is for everyone who wants to turn their vocation back into an avocation
and “a thought-provoking examination of our working lives” (Financial Times).
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